NOTICE TO CONSUMERS
OF THE TOWN OF CRAIGSVILLE COMMUNITY WATERWORKS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABQUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
State Health Officials have advised us of a failure to pei’form requi\red nlonit(;ring in accordance with the
Virginia Waterworks Regulations.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During
January 2022, we did not monitor for coliform bacteria. Therefore, we cannot be sure of the quality of our
drinking water during that time.

Two samples were required for analysis and zero were analyzed.

State Health Officials believe that there is little need for concern about the safety of your water because
past records show that our waterworks has had no documented problems with bacteriological -
contamination; however, routine sampling and examination are required to determine the quality of water
delivered to our customers.

For more information, please contact:

Mr. John Temple

Town of Craigsville

P.O. Box 237
Craigsville, VA 24430
Or 540-997-5935

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and
businesses). "You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.




